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11th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Educational Visit for Year 5  
 

Date of visit  Tuesday 23rd November 2021 

Places to be visited  Jorvik Viking Centre - York 

Activity  Exploring the centre and participating 

in a workshop 

Cost  £15.45  

Mode of transportation  Coach  

Time of departure from school  9.00am  

Time of arrival back at school  5.00pm  

Dress requirements or kit list  Pupils must wear school uniform, a 

warm coat and sensible shoes.   

Meal requirements  Please bring a packed lunch. 

  

We have planned a visit to the Jorvik Viking Centre in York.  This visit will enable the 

children to experience multi-sensory learning in our topic about the Vikings and 

Anglo-Saxons.  The children will participate in a workshop about Anglo-Saxon and 

Viking Medicine, answering questions such as: Where did Anglo-Saxons go to get 

medical cures? Who would treat an injured Viking warrior? Children will learn how 

plants, animals, insects and even magic were used to cure ailments of the past and 

hear about some of the dramatic measures that were taken, and decide which 

cures they think would work best! 

 

There will be a charge of £15.45  for the visit.  Please make payment via our online 

payment system www.scopay.com.   The payment is a voluntary contribution and 

no pupil in the group will be omitted from the activity, but if we receive insufficient 

funds by the date above, then the activity will be cancelled. If your child is eligible 

for means tested free school meals (not universal free school meals) you do not 

need to make a payment as the cost will be subsidised by the school.  You can 

apply online for Free School Meals at www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals  

  

If you have any questions about the visit please speak to your child’s class 

teacher.  Thank you for your support.  We are all looking forward to an 

enjoyable day out!  

  

Kind regards  

Miss Walton and Miss Hayden 

Teachers of Year 5 

 

http://www.scopay.com/
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